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Home of the Stormin’ Pointers! 

 
 

District Office 
202 W Main Street 

PO Box 296 

Urbana, IA 52345 
PH: 319-849-1102  ext. 6013 

FAX: 319-849-2312 

Preschool  / Primary 
101 Palo Road 
PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-849-3811 

Intermediate 
202 West Main St. 

PO Box 296 

Urbana, IA 52345 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-443-276 

Middle School 
613 Summit St. 

PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-849-1758 

High School 
145 Iowa St. 
PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-849-2068 

 

May 24, 2023 

 

 

Dear CPU Parents and Families: 

 

I hope you are doing well and that your children are enjoying the last week of school so far.  I wanted to take a 

moment to update you on some important changes that are underway at our District Office in the Center Point-

Urbana Community School District. 

 

Upon being named superintendent, I took some time to speak one-on-one with parents, staff, and community 

members to gain an in-depth perspective on our district.  Additionally, the March 2023 Stakeholder Survey 

indicated that community members value accessibility and approachability in their next superintendent. 

 

With this in mind, we have decided to move the District Office back to its original location in Center Point in the 

High School.   My hope is that this will increase access to our administrative team and provide a more centralized 

location for district operations.  We also believe it will lead to improved communication throughout the district. 

 

This move reflects our commitment to ensuring district leadership remains approachable, connected, and 

responsive to the needs of our students, parents, and staff.  

 

I am excited to embark on this journey with you and look forward to serving the Center Point-Urbana community 

in a capacity that upholds the values and meets the aspirations of our learning community.  Thank you so much 

for your support. 

 

 

Regards, 

 
John W. Elkin 

Incoming Superintendent 
 


